3. RICCARTON/WIGRAM TRANSPORT AND ROADING COMMITTEE REPORT OF 28 JANUARY
2005

The Board considered the report of the Transport and Roading Committee meeting of Friday
28 January 2005.

The Committee supported the request to provide $10,000 (Project Funds) to enable the Harakeke
Street stream bridge footpath project to be scheduled. A full list of current works was received, and a
report seeking the installation of no stopping restrictions in Ludecke Place.

In February 2004 this Committee gave consideration to the current policy and practice on the
maintenance of vehicle entrances where they are not associated with public footpaths. The Council
was asked to review the policy; in September 2004. The Council did, however, reaffirm its current
policy. Members considered that the policy was inequitable, and sought a further review.

The Board received the report, and endorsed the request to seek a further review of the current policy
on vehicle entrances.

The Board’s resolutions in respect of the Harakeke Street and Ludecke Place requests are recorded
under clause 10 of this report.

Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 24 February 2005


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


